
From: Saliares, Gwen N - DNR 
Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 9:02 AM 
To: Paul Zuege (zigjigs@gmail.com) 
Cc: Kleist, Andrew 
Subject: USEPA Assistance for Vapor Sampling at Dry Cleaners Etc, BRRTS #02-69-

552218  
 
Paul,  
 
DNR recently made a request to the United States Environmental Protection Agency (USEPA) for 
assistance in continuing the site investigation at the Dry Cleaners Etc site. USEPA approved that request; 
they will be working to sample buildings throughout the neighborhood for vapor intrusion, and install 
mitigation systems where necessary. The first step in the process is contacting all the various property 
owners to request access for the sampling, which I am told those requests will be sent out in the coming 
weeks. Andrew Kleist from USEPA, copied on this email, is leading this work. Reach out with any 
questions you may have for me or Andrew. Thank you,  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Gwen Saliares 
Hydrogeologist 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program  
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
625 E County Rd Y, STE. 700 
Oshkosh, WI 54901 
Phone: (920) 510-4343 
gwen.saliares@wisconsin.gov  
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